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September 22, 2022

Dear Hornet Na2on,

The last week has been difficult and filled with uncertainty for our community. We began this
process knowing that we would need to first complete procedural steps before sharing broader
direc2ons and plans. We recognize the impacts of these decisions.

The purpose of this message is to provide an informa2on 2meline:

By Sept. 30 – Department chairs will communicate program informa2on with their
departments.
By Sept. 30 – Advisors will communicate with students in programs directly affected.

Students in affected programs WILL be able to complete their current degree program at
Emporia State University as planned. Changes will not affect accredita2on or the legi2macy of
degrees.  

What’s Next
We recognize that there are many ques2ons. We appreciate your pa2ence and understanding
as we complete these procedural steps.

Addi2onally, over the coming weeks, and through the remainder of the academic year, the
campus community will receive communica2on about how Emporia State is strategically
reinves2ng in many academic programs.
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Questions? Please contact helpdesk@emporia.edu.
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